
SLBT Update for the Week of August 5, 2019 

 

Additional cable/swage prototypes have been produced by board members for 
vetting purposes. 

*           A “T-Bar” prototype has been produced for vetting purposes that could 
be utilized through a drain plug hole in lieu of having permit holders drill 
holes into the hull of their boats.  

*           Nokē has sent pictures of the integrated cable/lock system that they 
have been asked to manufacture for us. They will be sending the 
prototype to staff for further vetting next week.  

*           Nokē locks were received and distributed to the internal taskforce for 
further testing. Water Quality personnel and IT staff are currently testing 
the lock and will have their findings by the scheduled August 19th 
meeting. This internal taskforce is comprised of at least two staff from 
each department (IT, Risk Management, City Manager’s Office, Public 
Works and Utilities, City Attorney’s Office, Parks, Rec & Libraries) and 
tasked with vetting the new security protocols.  

*           SL has purchased an additional spray station that will help in reducing 
the wait time on decontamination sprays for non-motorized boats. 

*           The Next SLBT Sub-Committee meeting is tentatively scheduled for 
August 22. 

 

 


